

HOLY NAME OF MARY SCHOOL



Msgr. Romualdo Sosing, Pastor

Mrs. Pamela Sanders, Principal

RE-REGISTRATION FORM 2020-2021

January, 2020

Dear Parents,

Preparations and planning for the 2020-2021 school year have begun! In order to determine the number of available openings for next year, a re-registration form for ALL students must be completed as soon as possible. PLEASE RETURN ONE FORM FOR EACH CHILD.

In addition, please submit the re-registration fee of \$100.00 per family along with the completed form(s). This non-refundable amount will be credited to your May 2021 payment.

Sincerely, Mrs. Pamela Sanders

RE-REGISTRATION FORM 2020-2021

I wish to register my child	for grade
I do not wish to register my child	for grade
Parent Signature	
Parent Signature	
Date:	
E	
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school of	office - 516-825-4009